
	
  
	
  
	
  

RECOGNITION OF STUDENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY 
  
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
 
Tonight, the Board recognizes the following individual for their outstanding 
achievements and contributions to the Beaverton School District and the community.  
The following recognitions feature two examples of WE Collaborate, one of the four 
Pillars of Learning.  
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
	
  
Volunteer Partnership Recognition (Mountain View Middle School) – Iglasia 
Multicultural Westside 
 
Members of Iglasia Multicultural Westside under the direction of Pastor Max Calderon 
have provided much needed support to Mountain View Middle School this summer.   
 
Members of the congregation spent a Saturday at Mountain View Middle School 
cleaning and washing windows, painting bike racks, cleaning mats, working in the 
courtyard and much more. 
 
This new partnership will benefit both students and members of our community.  
Mountain View Middle School and Iglasia Multicultural Westside are also working 
together to provide an open computer lab in the evening for adults and students in the 
community to have computer access.  Students will have access to technology to 
complete assignments and adults will learn how to access e-mail and become computer 
literate.  These efforts will be conducted in both English and Spanish in order to provide 
access to as many members of our community as possible. 
 
Thank you, Iglasia Multicultural Westside for your partnership, service and dedication 
to the students and parents at Mountain View Middle School.   
 
 
Volunteer Partnership Recognition (Five Oaks Middle School) – Wells Fargo 
Barnhart Center 
 
Employees at the Wells Fargo Barnhart Center participated in their annual Volunteer 
Day at Five Oaks Middle School last month.  Projects included many improvements in 
the classrooms, conference rooms, hallways, gym, play areas and the grounds and will 
help to increase academic achievement and learning opportunities for all students. 
 
The Wells Fargo Barnhart Center’s annual Volunteer Day is truly a win-win for schools 
and our community.  Wells Fargo employees have an opportunity to spend time in our 
schools and collaborate with the local community while schools benefit from their 
volunteer services and school supplies.  
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The Beaverton School District is very fortunate to have such tremendous support from 
caring parents, citizen volunteers, and business partners like Wells Fargo who share 
our goal of helping all students reach their fullest potential.  We appreciate the many 
volunteer hours and donated school supplies that the Wells Fargo Barnhart Center has 
provided to Beaverton students and for making a positive difference in the quality of life 
in our community.   
 
Our schools are strengthened by the strong partnership we share with Wells Fargo, and 
we look forward to building on this collaboration for many years to come.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the School Board recognize Iglasia Multicultural and the Wells 
Fargo Barnhart Center Volunteers for their contributions to the School District.	
  


